
Cheraw WWTP & Sewer Collection System Improvements 

Cheraw, SC 

Construction of upgrades and improvements to the Carolinas Centre Industrial Park and Town of Cheraw 

sewer collection systems is being financed by the Clean Water State Revolving Fund (CW SRF) and the 

Rural Infrastructure Authority (RIA). The CW SRF program is administered by the South Carolina 

Department of Health and Environmental Control with joint funding from the U.S. Environmental 

Protection Agency and the State of South Carolina. This project consists of the installation of approximately 

1,680 linear feet of 15” gravity sewer, 1,430 linear feet of 12” gravity sewer, 800 linear feet of 10” gravity 

sewer and Upgrades to Pump Station B within the Carolinas Centre Industrial Park. Additionally, Pump 

Station C will be upgraded to approximately 1,800 gallons per minute with stand-by power, and existing 

sewer will be replaced with approximately 5,300 linear feet of 24” and 11,400 linear feet of 21” gravity 

sewer north of the Town of Cheraw. This project will replace old and deteriorated pipe with larger new 

PVC pipe to provide more reliable & higher sewer flow capacities. Therefore, furthering the possibility of 

future expansion for community residents and businesses in and near the Town of Cheraw while improving 

the water quality of Robeson Branch, Huckleberry Branch and the Great Pee Dee River. CW SRF programs 

operate around the country to provide states and communities the resources necessary to maintain and 

improve the infrastructure that protects our valuable water resources. 

 

 

 

 

                             


